
From: Dave Cardell <dave@eyeonapp.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/26/2015 10:21:14 AM
Subject: ANE and EyeOn Apps

Hello Tony,

I hope you are doing well. Could we schedule a brief call in the next week or two? I'd like to discuss 
potential next steps for the two apps we discussed (especially the ANE app seemed to be received 
very well by the people on our last call). Thanks in advance.

Dave
www.EyeOnApp.com - Extending Independence

mailto:Dave%20Cardell%20%3Cdave@eyeonapp.com%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://www.EyeOnApp.com

